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REQUIRE 4" HOUSE NUMBERS ON NEW BLDGS

House Bill 5660
Sponsor: Rep. Phil Hoffman y
Committee: State Affairs

Complete to 5-17-90

A SUMMARY OF HOUSE BILL 5660 AS INTRODUCED 4-4-90

The bill would create a new act to require that address numbers on new 
residential buildings in the state be at least four inches high. The bill 
would apply to residences occupied by one or more persons, including single 
and multiple family dwellings, mobile homes and other premanufactured units, 
rental units, condominiums, and cooperatives. The bill would take effect 30 
days after it was enacted.
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